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DATE: August 14, 2009 

TO: Planning Commission  

FROM: Ed Anzek, Director 

RE: Mr. Sandberg’s Proposals 
 

 
 
Mr. Mark Sandberg has requested the opportunity to present several proposals he is 
required to design/write for a college assignment.  This assignment involves creating 
projects that will enhance his hometown community, and he has come up with three 
ideas that he feels could benefit Rochester Hills and make it attractive as a destination.   
 
Mr. Sandberg would like input from the Planning Commission or suggestions for other 
projects and to discuss visions for the community.  As his letter mentions, he would like 
the Commission to act as an advisory board to help critique his plans and to make 
recommendations.  We met with Mr. Sandberg this week and I gave him the 
background on the Old Towne area and suggested it as a project consideration. 
 
Your guidance and experience will be very valuable to this fine young man.  Thank you 
in advance for your assistance with this endeavor. 
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